
 

Pixley and District Neighbourhood Development Plan  

The parishes of Aylton, Little Marcle, Munsley and Pixley 
 

 

Pixley Neighbourhood Development Plan  

In accordance with the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012, notice 
is given that a formal pre-submission public consultation on proposals for the Pixley 
and District Neighbourhood Development Plan will start at 9.00 a.m. on Monday, 4 
December 2017 for a period of eight weeks, ending at 5.00 p.m. on Monday 29 
January 2018.     
 
I attach a copy of the proposed Neighbourhood Development Plan, together with a 
comments form.   
Supporting documents may be viewed at 
http://pixleyanddistrict.org.uk/neighbourhood-plan-documents/. 
Comments should be made in writing, and include the name and address of the 
person making the comments.  Please make comments as specific as possible, 
quoting the relevant policy or paragraph number(s).  All comments will be publicly 
available.  This includes the name and address of the person making the comments.    
 
If you wish to be kept updated on the progress of the Neighbourhood Development 
Plan, please also give an email address (which will not be published). 
 
Send/make your comments: 

• by email to: pixleyclerk@btinternet.com  

• by post to:  The Clerk to Pixley and District Parish Council, Mapleside, 
Ashperton, Ledbury HR8 2RZ.   

 
All comments must be received by 5.00 p.m. on Monday 29 January 2018.  These 
will be considered by Pixley and District Parish Council, and will help shape the 
Neighbourhood Development Plan.   
 
Thank you for your interest in the Plan,  
 
Yours faithfully,  

 

Lesley Clothier, Chairman, Pixley and District Parish Council.  
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